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Eli's Hospice Insider

Hospice News: Give CMS Your 2 Cents On Regulatory Relief

Medicare is asking you to share a piece of your mind on how to reduce regulatory burden.

"Medicare is simplifying claims documentation requirements so that you spend less time on paperwork, allowing you to
focus more on your patients," the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services says in a recent email to providers. "Where
should we focus next? Send feedback and suggestions to ReducingProviderBurden@cms.hhs.gov."

Information on what CMS has done already to reduce burden is at
www.cms.gov/Research-Statistics-Data-and-Systems/Monitoring-Programs/Medicare-FFS-Compliance-Programs/Simplifyin

gRequirements.html and
www.cms.gov/Research-Statistics-Data-and-Systems/Monitoring-Programs/Medicare-FFS-Compliance-Programs/Reducing

ProviderBurden.html.
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